
 
Spring has finally sprung! It is always good to flip the calendar forward into a month that is 
suppose to bring warmer, sunnier weather. It is hard to believe that we are already almost 
half way through 2015. 
 
We have had some very busy months since our last quarterly newsletter. The body 
shop continues to see a lot of deer hits. In years past, “deer season” for vehicle acci-
dents was earmarked as late September into November, but the last couple years it 
seems like they are running crazy every month. Be careful out on the roads and watch 

for them. Remember, studies show more damage is done and possible injuries occur when driv-
ers swerve to try and miss hitting a deer. The risk of losing control of the vehicle or striking a tree or other 

object is much greater.  
 
We believe in staying in tune with the latest proven technology at Oren’s. We want to serve our customers with 
the highest quality repairs, details and washes in the area. Therefore, we are constantly learning about new 
techniques and equipment to provide our employees with. You may or may 
not have heard in the news about auto manufacturers leaning toward alumi-
num to be the metal of the future in the production of vehicles. Why? Two 
reasons are because aluminum is lightweight and corrosion resistant. Some 
manufacturers are producing with aluminum as we speak. Of course this 
new trend will require collision repair centers to have special tools and train-
ing in order to properly repair aluminum vehicles back to pre-accident condi-
tion. We purchased the aluminum welder in January and sent the techni-
cians to the required training. We are completely staffed with the equipment, 
proper tools and training to repair the newest vehicles on the road today.  
 
Hope everyone gets a chance to enjoy the upcoming months of warmer 
weather and longer days. Our family will be spending a week in July attend-
ing a wedding in Marquette, MI, visiting colleges for Seth, and fishing and 
laying at the lake in Rhinelander, WI. Safe travels to everyone.  
 
 
Shane Oren, Owner 
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Great Father’s Day Gift Idea!  
 
With the winter salt and sand gone, get your vehicle sparkling with one of our detailing packages. Don’t forget 
Father’s Day is Sunday, June 21st. Pick up a gift card or certificate for Dad today, he will love it! 
 

 



Meet the Staff -  Cullen Oren 
 
How can you not smile when you see this smiling face? If you haven’t already, meet Cullen Oren. Cullen is the son of Brett 
and Stephanie Oren. You may remember meeting his older brother, Tyler, in the newsletter about 3 years ago. Cullen is 
the middle child and is still at home sharing the attention with his younger sister, Ashlyn and family pets.  
 
Cullen didn’t really have much of an option of whether or not he really wanted to work at the car wash. As soon as Tyler 
graduated and left for college, Cullen was handed the “Oren’s t-shirts” and has been with us ever since. Cullen will be 
graduating from Edgerton High School on Sunday, June 7. As you can tell, he loves to have fun no matter where he is. He 
always has a big smile on his face and when you really get to know him, 
his heart is even bigger! Cullen has enjoyed his years at EHS where he 
was involved in the Spanish Club, Student Council, played football for one 
year and basketball and baseball all four years. In the fall, Cullen will be 
attending Ripon College, in Ripon, WI. He plans to major in Sociology and 
play baseball.  
 
Cullen’s picture perfect day in life is where he gets to eat any kind of 
chicken, he just loves chicken, while laying in his “undies” watching TV all 
day! Best wishes, Cullen. We hope all your dreams and picture perfect 
day come true!  
 

2015 Oren’s Auto Body Scholarship Winner - Alexander Gosda 
 
We are proud to announce our second annual Oren’s Auto Body scholarship to Alexander Gosda! Alex will be 
graduating from Edgerton High School (EHS) on Sunday, June 7. He is the son of Dawn Gosda and lives with 
her in Edgerton. Alex is the baby in his family, he has an older brother and sister. Alex will be attending Black-
hawk Technical College in Janesville and is enrolled in the two year Automotive/Mechanical program that starts 
in August.  
 
Alex was involved in football and wrestling at EHS along with as many automotive classes as he could possibly 
take. Some advice he would give to underclassmen at EHS would be to always work hard for goals and don’t 
give up. Some days it would be easy to give up, but don’t.  
 
He has always enjoyed working on vehicles and has fond memories of working on the family 
truck with his Dad and the proud moments when their project was completed and it was run-
ning smooth. Those memories are what drive Alex to want to become a mechanic in the 
near future. Alex knew he wanted to go to college and also knew that in order for that dream 
to be possible, he would have to work and earn money to help pay for college. In 2012 he 
went to the Buckhorn Supper Club and got a job bussing tables and doing dishes. Since 
then, Alex has worked his way up to helping in the kitchen making appetizers and prepping 
food. He says he enjoys his job because of the people he works for and with. He also likes 
meeting the new and returning customers they have in the restaurant every week.  

 
Alex’s excitement about the opportunity and privilege to go to college made our decision 
easy to award him this scholarship. We are excited to follow him through his journey. Study 
hard and best wishes, Alex! 



Here Comes the Sun! 
Your Vehicle will 

Shine 

SAVE $1.00  
on any vehicle wash. 

Bring on the Shine at 
Oren’s Auto Body & 
Carwash, Edgerton 

 
Expires 6/30/15 

Going on Vacation or 
Just Getting Back? 

Get Your Vehicle  
DETAILED. 

SAVE $10.00  
(on details over $50.00)  

 

Oren’s Auto Body & 
Carwash, Edgerton 

608-884-8923 

Expires 6/30/15 


